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EGRAMS: REGISTER /LIVERPOOL. TeELEPHONE: CENTRAL 528 & 5282.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

201, Tower Building‘/,

verpool, 2stn guiy 192,

Reterence LowD Qﬁ

Dear Mr. Mayne,

The first entry reports on the S.S."LA PERLA" built
by Messrs. Cammell Laird & Co,Lim., are being forwarded to-day and
the Builders are anxious to have the classification certificates in
gggl;ggzg ag soon as possible.

I have of course drawn attention to the fact that the
‘ clasgification fees should be paid before certificates are handed

over and am assured that the account will be passed for payment

without any undue delay.

In the circumstances I trust that it will be possible
to meet the Builders wishes with regard to the handing over of the
Classification Certificates.

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully. _

F. A. Mayne, Esq., UOYdIS R@ngt@%’
MEENE R Foundation
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